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Passing this measure would drastically harm the history and legacy of the PIR race 

track. There has been substantial evidence proving that the small amount of lead 

used in some leaded race fuels harms the air quality. And by passing this measure 

we could all lose out on a lot of family fun events put on at PIR and other Oregon 

race tracks. We have already lost a lot of tracks in Oregon and seeing another one 

harmed by this measure would be detrimental to our community. I strongly oppose 

this measure.  
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